
 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This memorandum is: 
 

  To be received for recommendation 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that Council receive memo 2017-M-098; 
FURTHER THAT:  Council adopt the recommendation of the Public Works & Water Advisory 
committee that Council direct the CAO to designate a staff member to lead the Lake 
Temagami Access Point upgrades. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2007, KMK Consultants developed a proposal known as the Lake Temagami Access Point 
Project Plan.  This report reviewed the existing facilities at the Lake Temagami Access Point 
and made recommendations for improvement. 
 
In this report, the Municipality, the Ministry of Natural Resources & Forestry and the 
Temagami Lakes Association have all expressed a concern that any development, expansion or 
upgrades must be completed in a way to prevent the erosion of the access point’s visual 
aesthetic features.  There are also several development ideas that can be phased in at varying 
stages such as, contractor storage lots. 

 
Currently the Municipality does not have a designated staff member to lead this project. 
 
The Public Works & Water Advisory committee passed the resolution: 
 
MOVED BY: B Leudke 
SECONDED BY: S Prefasi 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Council direct the CAO to designate a staff member to lead the Lake 
Temagami Access Point upgrades. 
 
Prepared by                                                                        Reviewed by: 

Deb Larochelle,                                                                 
Public Works Clerk                                                                                                 

On behalf of:  the Public Works and Water Advisory Committee 
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